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Simply put. This is not your money to keep. Return it to the Oregon people each one 

of us tax paying citizens.  

 

We see very little return for our taxes as it is. Look at our communities riddled with 

drug addiction, homelessness,  trash etc. 

 

Its time to give us a break instead of the continual take from our representatives who 

clearly do nothing to improve Oregon with the money they have.  

 

Stop thieving from the people of Oregon. Return the kicker to us, the people you 

pretend to represent.  

 

Signed an Oregon citizen who no longer has an ounce of trust in its representatives.  


